PHOTOGRAPHY

UPDATED TERMS AND CONDITIONS AND IMPORTANT INFORMATION

GOVERNMENTAL GUIDELINES SURROUNDING COVID-19

Updated Thursday 1* June 2020

During the Covid-19 Pandemic, all portrait photography sessions will only take place at an outdoor
location of your choice. This location should be within a 5 mile radius of your home address as to
stay within Scottish Governmental guidelines. We're happy to discuss the location if it falls outside
of the 5 mile radius, however no unecessary risks will be taken or actions that go against
governmental guidelines — the health and safety of everyone is paramount.

If you or another member of your family feels unwell, you must contact us as soon as possible and
we will reshedule the session. Likewise, if Jayne is unwell we will contact you.

Jayne will use a long lens during the photography sessions and will maintain at least a 2 metre
distance from all clients for the duration of the session.

Sessions are for families of up to six people only and must be from the same cohabiting group.
Unfortunately we cannot do photography sessions with people from different households or
friends outside of their houshold.

Sessions are all inclusive. They are open to young and old, siblings, Mums and Dads and family
pets.

All images from your session will go into a pass-worded online gallery. The link for which will be
sent within two weeks of the session.

Sessions are run on an appointment basis. It is very important you turn up on time for your
session. If you are late, the time will be deducted from your session, so as to not impact on the
next client's shoot.

Your session is only confirmed once payment has been received. Slots cannot be held open
without payment due to high demand.



Jayne Wright will suggest poses and actions that are safe and age appropriate. Should a parent
be unhappy with a pose or have any concerns it is their responsibility to make Jayne Wright
aware.

It is advised that parents or carers stay with their children at all times during the session as Jayne
Wright cannot take responsibility for any accidents or injuries that may be caused whilst on
location.

The responsibility for the safety of a child or children remains with the parents at all times.

For any questions please email info@vanillamoonphotography.com
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